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Dear Parent/carer,  
I hope that you all had a lovely half term. We are already working hard to fit a whole half term’s worth of work into just 
less than five weeks! I am really looking forward to our Carecent day tomorrow, which has been superbly organised by 
our school council. Just in case you don’t know, we are all coming to school dressed as something starting with the 
letter ‘c’. I will be wearing my brightest running kit so that I can come as ‘Colour’ but I have heard some of the children’s 
ingenious ideas and they really do put mine to shame! 
 
Please could I just have a little nag? I have noticed that trainers seem to be creeping into school instead of shoes. 
Please could you make sure that your child is coming to school wearing the correct uniform. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible during the parent/teacher meetings next week. These offer 
an invaluable opportunity for you to support your child’s learning and the teachers’ welcome the uninterrupted time that 
they can spend talking about your child with you. If you cannot make the times available next week then your teacher 
will be happy to arrange a mutually convenient time. 
 
Tina Clarke 
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Careers for Parents too ... We’re taking part in a survey to find out what information and support parents 
need if they’re interested in attending courses or want to start a new career in the near future, including 
working in schools. If this applies to you, please complete this survey to share your views. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParEng2016  
 
 

Easter Lunch Wednesday 23rd March 
 

Roast of the Day 
Or  

Vegetable Plait or Jacket Potato 
 

Served with 
Roast Potatoes, Yorkshire Puddings, 

 Seasonal Vegetables 
 

*******************************************
****** 

Easter Biscuit & Ice Cream 
 

 

Would you like to work in our wonderful school? 
 

We have a fixed term vacancy from March 2016 until July 
2017 for a TA2. You will work 15 hours (5 mornings) per 
week in one of our Year 3/4 classes. If you want to join our 
happy, vibrant and creative team then please pop into the 
main office to pick up an application pack. The closing date 
for applications is 12pm on Monday 7th March and 
shortlisted candidates will be interviewed on Friday 11th 
March. 
 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children. We will require the successful applicant 
to undertake an ENHANCED criminal record check via the 
DBS 
 
 

 
 

https://mail.york.gov.uk/OWA/redir.aspx?C=8lKwqt4u_0qcl1smV8WO407cErrKQdMIf_SiJaHcgcbaXbQb4y6HXYW6YZtp2kDvtiY2Dk19n80.&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2fr%2fParEng2016
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://d33y93cfm0wb4z.cloudfront.net/Ruth/Things-to-do/Easter-rabbit-eggs.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.kidspot.com.au/subsection%2B406%2BEaster-Gifts.htm&h=290&w=476&tbnid=HLKHoGvW7eMcJM:&docid=vp90R2bo3WhwWM&ei=GmrMVoK2BYb-aNujnMAK&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwiCq_LviY7LAhUGPxoKHdsRB6gQMwgsKA8wDw


.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


